September 24, 2013

Dear Ogden Valley Planning Commissioners,

We respectfully request the extension of our permit to continue the park and ride

approval, in providing transportation for citizens that are coming to ski and enjoy the
Powder Mountain Resort.

We are aware that this approval expires in October in 2013 and we wish to
request a 2-year extension of that approval.

We appreciate your cooperation and we look forward to a successful ski year.
Sincerely,
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Chairman of Powder Mountain
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